
Dear all – the reason for my letter is to write about strengthening and preserving the Old 
Reformatory as Heritage, and have it transformed to an Urban Park, the plan proposed 
does not provide enough guarantee that the mature trees, ponds and waterways will be 
preserved. I do hope that the Council will evaluate what the people of Guelph have been 
campaigning for years, and that is to ensure that this place is preserved as is, with the 
Heritage Conservation plan. 

 

We all have seen what climate change is doing, we need to strengthen our green spaces to 
help avoid any potential floodings. 

  

Most sincerely, 

  

Claudia Espindola 

Gordon St.  

Guelph ON.  

 




